UNITED
NATIONS S

Security Council

Distr.
GENERAL

S/ 1998/ 212
9 March 1998

ORI G NAL: ENG.I SH

LETTER DATED 9 MARCH 1998 FROM THE PRESI DENT OF THE
SECURI TY COUNCI L ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY- GENERAL

| have the honour to informyou that your letter dated 3 March 1998
(S/1998/211) concerning your intention to appoint Brigadier-General
Sergi 0 Hernan Espi nosa Davies of Chile as the next Chief Mlitary Cbserver of
the United Nations MIlitary Cbserver Goup in India and Paki stan (UNMOGA P) has
been brought to the attention of the nmenbers of the Security Council. They
agree with the intention contained in your letter.

(Signed) Abdoulie MOMODOU SALLAH
Presi dent of the Security Council
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